
September 2024 -  Minutes 

The Junior Researcher Association  

Date: 4 of September 2024 

Time: 16.00-17.00 

Venue: 1431-015 and online  

Participants: Anne Birkeholm Jensen, Luisa Schertel Cassiano,  Masoumehsadat Seyedyazdi,  

Miriam Rosas-Umbert, Juan Luis Garcia Rodriguez,  Sidsel Holm Rasmussen, Gisele Msann, Ana 

Lucia Cardenas Egusquiza,  Marcel Bühler, María Josefa Verdugo Avello and Anne Kindt Nielsen  

 
Minutes: 

1.​ Approval of minutes from the last meeting: 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1uC0FQ-JOOTCLiXbGCUZ4P6s2fSuNageBuF

kjzieTDMk/edit 

 

2.​ Make a date for the general assembly  

a.​ We need to make a date for the general assembly, because it needs to be 

announced 3 months before.  

b.​ Suggestions:  

i.​ 27/11 at 16.00–17.00  

ii.​ 4/12 at 16.00-17.00 

 

Anne Kindt: Write to Matt Lane and hear if it is possible to host an event on december.  

Project management event.  

Ask about time   

 

Chritsmas lunch on the same day as the general assembly with the old board.  



We need to discuss how to “change” the board -  

Next meeting: How are the JRA going to be in the future? 

  

 

3.​ Update on meeting with Brian Beck Nielsen and Lone Ryg Olsen 

a.​ 11/10  

4.​ Status of the work of JRA  

5.​ Update from event group  

a.​ Summer event 

i.​ September 27th at 16:00 at Studenterbaren 

1.​  

b.​ Postdoc appreciation 

c.​ Events with Matt Lane:  

i.​ Have contacted Anne to hear if JRA wants to host an event with Matt  

1.​ Writing Workout Bootcamp: Making headway on an article 

a.​ Session 1 helps you make headway on your article by 

focusing on outlining the structure of your article  

b.​ Session 2 helps you write your article’s Introduction, 

Conclusion and Abstract, by following a template  

c.​ Session 3 helps you edit your work to make it shine. 

 

 

 

6.​ Other  

7.​ Next meeting 



a.​ 2/10, 16.00-17.00 

 

Luisa will send an agenda about the meeting with Brian and Lone  

Anne Kindt price pr. person regard AU (spørg Vibeke).  

Inviter også Matt og Vibeke.  

Vi vil fokusere på GF resten af semesteret.  

 


